
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Thank you to everyone for engaging and supporting children 

during our Science Week in school. I have seen a lot of  the 

‘eggciting’ and ‘eggcellent’ ‘eggsperiments’ that have taken 

place! We will be holding a Science Assembly on Wednesday 

afternoon for the children to showcase their work. On Friday, 

we will be holding a Sustainable Development Assembly, 

continuing our annual focus on the sustainable development 

goals. 

 

Tomorrow is our Lenten Service at St.Wilfrid’s at 9:30am. 

Father Ian will be leading us in our preparation for the Easter 

celebrations. Parents and carers are welcome to join us at 

this service. 

 

Thank you to the Year Two parents who attended that SATs 

information meeting last Thursday. I do hope that this has 

provided you with important information for the tests. 

 

Tonight and tomorrow evening we will be holding our Parents’ 

Evening appointments. Please bear in mind that teachers will 

be happy to talk to you about academic progress but they are 

limited to a 10 minute window. If you do have other concerns 

which may merit a longer conversation please arrange to 

meet with the class teacher or myself at a different time. This 

will ensure that the evenings run smoothly without lengthy 

delays. 

 

After the Easter Break, when we will be launching our new 

Physical & Mental Health Initiative, ‘Goodness To Greatness’. 

The launch date will be on Friday 26
th
 April in school. All 

classes will be involved in a year long programme of events, 

activities and classroom teaching to look at subjects such a 

nutrition, body image, fitness, sleep, rest  and wellbeing. We 

hope that this will be both enjoying and informative. 

 

Thank you for supporting our Nepal sponsored walk on 

Friday. This Friday sees our final fundraiser, ‘Bring A Toy To 

School Day’ in return for a £1 donation. Please no electronics. 

Due to your generosity we will not be having the cake sale 

during the first week back as we will have reached our 

fundraising target. 

 

I wish you all a peaceful, happy and restful Easter Break. 

 

Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception ~ M Wright 

Year 1 ~ L Lindley-Turnbull 

Year 2 ~ V Miller 

Year 3 ~ C Lindley-Turnbull 

Year 4 ~ D Parker 

Year 5 ~ E O'Donoghue 

Year 6 ~ T Hoskins 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 

week. 

Reception ~ 97.63% 

Year 1 - 98.67% 

Year 2 - 98.62% 

Year 3 - 96.13% 

Year 4 - 95.56% 

Year 5 - 98.00% 

Year 6 - 93.46% 

Well done to Year One & Year Five, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 
 

Reception ~ E Morton 

Year 1 ~ H Nicholson 

Year 2 ~ A Price 

Year 3 ~ O Holbrook 

Year 4 ~ M Brown 

Year 5 ~ M Leigh 

Year 6 ~ J Jackson 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ N Tugwood (Perseverance & 

                Respect)       

Year 1 ~ A Goodall (Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ P Morris (Friendship) 

Year 3 ~ P Hoskins (Perseverance)            

Year 4 ~ O Valentine (Respect) 

Year 5 ~ M Miller (Friendship) 

Year 6 ~ S Cragg (Perseverance) 

Green with 272 House Points 

Mallory 258 

Wilfrid 257 

Griffin 246 

 

 

 
Well done to Green again! 

1ST APRIL2019 

PEN LICENCE 

Pen licences have been awarded to E 

Mottershead and B Owens in Year Two. 

 

Well done to these two children! 

 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 
Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 

01/04/19 ~ Rev Scott Assembly 

~ Junior STEM Club After School 

~ Y1 & 2 Basketball After School 

~ Netball Fixture (H) vs Manor Park 

~ Parents’ Evening 

02/04/19 ~ Lenten Service at St. Wilfrid’s  

  (9:15am) 

~ Junior Handball 

~ Netball Fixture (A) vs Yorston 

   Lodge at Egerton Football Club 

~ Parents’ Evening 

03/04/19 ~ WFA After School 

04/04/19 ~ Netball Squad Training 

~ Football Fixture (H) vs Manor Park 

05/04/19 ~ Bring a Toy to School Day (Nepal  

   Fundraising)  

~ Before school Junior Gymnastics 

 ~ BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

   HOLIDAYS 

 

24/04/19 ~ School Reopens for Pupils 

 ~ Lower Junior Gymnastics 

                      Competition 

 ~ WFA After School 

25/04/19 ~ Rounders Squad Training 

 ~ Year 1 & 2 Football Taster at  

                      Knutsford Academy (15 children) 

26/04/19 ~ ‘Goodness To Greatness’ Launch 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Water Bottles 

Please could you ensure that all children have 

water bottles in school so that they can rehydrate 

throughout the day. 

Please do NOT send in juice or single use water 

bottles. Juice is not a healthy option and reusable 

water bottles are much better for the environment 

than single use plastic bottles. 

 

 

 


